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The H2CU Magazine 
Fall 2014 is online 
on the H2CU web-

site!! 
  

In this issue: Two 

research papers 

& four placement 

PopUp from 

H2CU alumni  

H2CU Meeting May 2015 
Friday May 1 Prof. Salvatore Grimaldi has met with the H2CU students, researchers and 
faculty in NYC.  
The participants have presented their research activities, and they have shared their ex-
periences in New York. The meeting was opened by Prof. Beatrice Vallone Sapienza Uni-
versity of Rome, that has illustrated her research in collaboration with Columbia Universi-
ty. 

GENERAL AGREEMENT of COLLABORATION between 

H2CU - Honors Center of Italian Universities and PACE 

University (Pace) – Lubin School of Business 

 

Pace University and H2CU have signed an Agreement of Collaboration for facilitating the 

enrollment of Italian students into the Master of Science in Investment Management and 

Financial Management. This agreement will allow Italian students to have a tuition fees 

discount and a transfer credits from the Italian curriculum. A specific addendum was 

signed between Pace - H2CU and University of Brescia in which the  equivalences of the 

courses are preliminarily evaluated. In the near future the agreement will be extended to 

other Universities part of the H2CU network. 

H2CU Student’s Corner: a Doctor in NY  
by Elio Gorga  
 
Universita’ degli Studi di Brescia – Icahn School at Mount Sinai  

Thanks to the collaboration between Universita’ degli Studi di Brescia and The 
Icahn School at Mount Sinai, I’m in New York to collaborate with the team of 

Prof. Valentin Fuster in the developing of a new research project  in the fields of 
cardiovascular disease prevention. The FAMILIA project will try to teach at chil-

dren from 3 to 5 years how to live a healthy life, involving also their parents and 

teachers. This is an attempt to reduce the dramatic incidence of cardiovascular 
disease. 

http://www.facebook.com/h2cuSapienza
http://www.facebook.com/h2cuSapienza
http://www.h2cu.org/drupaluni/sites/default/files/pubblicazione_allegato/magazine_201502_Fall2014.pdf
http://www.h2cu.org/drupaluni/sites/default/files/pubblicazione_allegato/magazine_201502_Fall2014.pdf
http://www.h2cu.org/drupaluni/dipartimento_/magazine

